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City of Detroit  

 
  

JAMES E. TATE JR. 
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEMPORE  

DISTRICT 1   

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: James Ribbron, Director, Board of Zoning Appeals 

THRU: Budget, Finance, and Audit Standing Committee 

FROM:  Council President Pro Tempore James E. Tate Jr. 

DATE: Friday, March 24, 2023 

RE: Board of Zoning Appeals FY 2023-24 Budget Questions 

 
 

Following the Board of Zoning Appeals FY 2023-2024 budget hearing on March 22, 2023, please 

respond to the following questions. 

 

1. Is the Board of Zoning Appeals response for splitting a parcel? If not, what City of Detroit 

Department is responsible? 
 

If there are any questions, please contact my Policy Analyst, Jai Singletary, at 

jai.singletary@detroitmi.gov. 
 

Thank you, 
 

 

CC: Honorable Council Members 

Mr. Malik Washington, Mayor’s Office 

Mr. Steve Watson, Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
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